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Friday 12th January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year break and made lots of special 
memories. It was great to welcome the children back to the Academy last week and see them settle quickly 
back into routines. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 15th January  - Y4 to visit Mansfield Museum  
Thursday 18th January  - Y3 to visit Mansfield Museum  
Friday 26th January – Y5/6 World War 2 Day  
Friday 2nd February – NSPCC Number Day (details to follow) 
Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February – Parents Evenings Please note change of date 
Friday 9th February – The Academy closes for the half term break 
Monday 19th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 20th February – The Academy re-opens to children 

 
W/C Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs Week 

 
Forest School Teachers 
Miss Hultum has now started her maternity leave; I will share news of her baby as soon as possible. Mrs 
Little started at the Academy at the beginning of this term and will be covering Forest School in all classes. 
I am sure you would all like to join with me to welcome her to our team and I know you will get to know her 
very quickly during the next few weeks. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
This term our parents’ evenings are on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February. You will receive details 
nearer the time and bookings will be made online, in the usual way. We hope to see everyone over the two 
evenings, to share your child’s successes and find out how you can support them further. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend; I am looking forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 

 


